HB 1960 -- PEACE OFFICER APPLICANTS
SPONSOR: Butler

This bill specifies that a peace officer applicant shall be
required, during the application or interview process, to complete
a psychological evaluation aimed at identifying an applicant's
potential prejudices, including both overt and implicit biases, to
determine whether he or she can effectively work in law
enforcement.



